
Racism  

By Toby,Tyler and Matthew



What is racism?
Racism is a when you make a 
generalisation about some ones race 
or country.DO NOT judge people by 
there skin or country it is illegal 
and you will get in a lot of 
trouble e.g you look like poo; that 
is not right.

E.gs Your skin is like poo,Black 
people are a diffrent species,White 
people are better then black 
people.



WHY IS racism dangerous and illegal!?!?!?
Racism is dangerous because it 
could start a war just from a silly 
racist comment.

Say no to racism



How can you not be racist
The way you can racist is think 
about what you are saying before 
you say something and not say 
racist comments so be careful about 
What you say because it can be bad 
a racist.

 



How does racism make you feel?
Gabriel:someone called me mud and 
that really upset me allot and I 
don’t Want to experience it again.

Matthew: someone said to me 
“Matthew look it’s you” and they 
were pointing at mud i,felt really 
offended and sad i would never want 
it to happen again ;’(



Experiences
One match Barcelona were taking a 
corner Dani Alves was taking it the 
fans were throwing bananas at him 
and calling him a monkey-he ate it! 
That shows that we should respect 
him to handle with it like that 
that`s amazing! 


